

ONE MUNICIPAL DRIVE P.O. BOX 376

NATRONA HEIGHTS, PA 15065-0376

Telephone: 724 226-1393 Fax: 724 224-5541

JASON PAULOVICH Chairman

KEN CRISAFIO Vice Chairman

THOMAS CAJKA Secretary

GARY KESICKI

SCOTT SLEZAK

===========harrisontwp.com================

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes

March 5, 2018

All Board members were in attendance as well as Commissioners Charles Dizard, Robin Bergstrom, William Heasley, and zoning supervisor Lindsay Fraser. The meeting was well attended with representatives from Harrison Township, Brackenridge Borough, and Tarentum Borough.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Jason.

Old business: An update of the Comprehensive Plan

Jim Pashek of Pashek MTR gave a presentation on The Comprehensive Plan. He stated the benefits of a multi township plan. Currently there is an Allegheny County grant for 50% when 2 or more townships partner in the creation of a plan, along with zoning considerations. Problem solving should be the goal, with simplified language and tangible goals. Each community would maintain their identities within the plan. The project generally takes a year. Mr. Pashek recommends 12 -15 members on the Steering Committee.

The three municipalities will meet with their respective Boards and decide on their participation.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jody L Lamison